
June 14, 2018
Year End Celebration! 







Thank you!



Thank YOU!



Because of you…

Over 840 Hartford Performs Programs took place in 32 
PreK – 8th grade Hartford Public Schools this year

Over 13,000 students travelled out of their school to 
experienced theater, dance, music and art

Over 3,000 students participated in short-term 
residency, arts integration programs



60% of responding teachers said their Hartford 
Performs program had an effect on student 
attendance.

“We had one of the best attendance days & the best 
attendance day of that week on the day of our Hartford 
Performs.” –Burr Elementary School teacher, Grade 3

Impact



94% of responding teachers agree that programs 
develop/enhance students active listening skills.

93% of responding teachers agree that programs help 
students think creatively.

87% of responding teachers agree that programs help 
students retain information.

85% of responding teachers agree that programs help 
students work collaboratively with other students.



Program Highlights Word Cloud



Adjustment 
You Hope 
to Make 

Next Year

Communication 
with teachers 

Program 
delivery 

Program 
material 



Remember to…

• Verify all outstanding payment vouchers 
before June 18!

• Submit your 2018/2019 Program(s) for Review

• Continue to check your email for Hartford 
Performs monthly newsletter about important 
information and updates this summer.



This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-SA

Have a 
sensational 

summer!

http://bedfordcountysummertechdays.wikispaces.com/Home
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
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